
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sept. 1, 2023  
For Immediate Release 
 

We Asked You to Attend a Listening Session or  
 

Take a Survey: Now What? 
 

Redwood City – What are your needs? 
 
That was the basic question residents we invited you to answer at a series of listening 
sessions and in a survey that focused on four key areas: housing and homelessness, 
emergency preparedness, children and families and mental health. 
 
The listening sessions concluded last week. The survey closed Monday at midnight. 
 
Now what? 
 
The results will be presented to the public and the Board of Supervisors in a study session at 
its Oct. 3 regular meeting.  
 
At the Oct. 17 Board meeting, the staff will then propose a plan for the following two 
months to collect proposals from community-based organizations, nonprofits and others to 
contract for work related to the Board’s identified priorities for Measure K half-cent sales 
tax dollars. Those proposals will be evaluated by a team of program specialists in January 
and February to be presented to the Board for consideration in March. Once these are 
approved, contracts will be developed and programs will begin in July of 2024.  
 
Stay informed by signing up for updates by email where you can subscribe to agenda 
postings and other notifications.  
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https://www.smcgov.org/ceo/measure-k-frequently-asked-questions
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CASMATEO/subscriber/new?topic_id=CASMATEO_129


 

 
 


